Belfast notes.

1. The Belfast Beekeepers preliminary class started on 23rd February with 30 students.

2. The speaker at our next meeting on Monday 14th March is ex Bibba chairperson Terry Clare.

3. Our AGM takes place on Monday 11th April

4. Our queen rearing group and summer beekeeping skills programme will take place as usual on Monday evenings from Mid May. The programme is open to paid up members of Belfast BKA.
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